
 
 
 
 
The Local Youth Network Management Group
 
The membership was due to be tabled at the 13 November 2014 meeting however due to 
some of the names not being confirmed it wasn’t formally agreed by the Area Board. 
Therefore we would like the Area Board to
Thursday 8 January 2015. 
 
So far there has been 2 meeting of the LYN management group. One was an i
meeting and the second meeting d
meeting. 
 
 
The proposed membership of the Local Youth Network
 

Bailey Grundy 

Caitlin Capirelli 

Edward Clewer 

Eloisa Paver 

Hamish Mundell 

Izzie Compton 

Julia Greenwood 

Kirstie Stage 

Toby Hoskins 

Tom Bostock [chair] 

 
Adults: 
 
Annie Scadden (Salisbury City Council)

Carolyn Stammers (South Wilts Grammar School)

Gordon Aitken (South Wilts UTC)

Inspector David Minty (Wiltshire Police)

Peter Williams (Trustee of Salisbury Youth Venture
The Arts Centre) 
Richard Clewer -elected member from the 

Tom Bray (Community Area Manager

Winnie Manning (Community Youth Officer)
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
That the Area Board approves the LYN membership as set out above.
 
 
Report Author: Tom Bray, 01722 434252
 
 
 

The Local Youth Network Management Group: 

The membership was due to be tabled at the 13 November 2014 meeting however due to 
some of the names not being confirmed it wasn’t formally agreed by the Area Board. 
Therefore we would like the Area Board to confirm the membership at this meeting
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ond meeting discussed the grants that are being decided at this 

membership of the Local Youth Network: 

Annie Scadden (Salisbury City Council) 

Carolyn Stammers (South Wilts Grammar School) 
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Salisbury Youth Venture, The Rose Gail Trust and 
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Manager) 

Winnie Manning (Community Youth Officer) 

That the Area Board approves the LYN membership as set out above. 
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